
 

  
 

Friday 31st January 2020 

Classroom News 

This week we began the week by looking at all the emergency 
vehicles that the children had made for homework. It was wonderful 

to see the children’s creativity with so many different vehicles and 
the children loved sharing them with the rest of the class. Thank you 

for your support in helping them with their homework this week. 

This week we have been looking at firefighters and have enjoyed 
pretending to be firefighters in the classroom and putting out the fire 

in our café.   

In Maths we have moved on to subtracting and have been playing 
lots of practical games where we have been taking items away to see 

how many are left over. We learnt a new song about firefighters, 
why don’t you ask us to sing it? 

 In R.E we have listened to the story of Joseph and his dream coat 
and talked about how we have felt when we have been given a 

special gift. We each made our own colourful coat and thought about 
the colours we would use. 

Next week is Child Mental Health Week so we will be having a focus 
on this in our PSHE lessons. 

Our Outdoor Area 

If you have any of the following at home that you no longer use, 
please speak to Mrs Bamber or Mrs Gingell: 

        Funnels/ wheelbarrow/ cable reel/ hats/ old shirts/ handbags/  

  

Important Dates 

Monday 3rd February- Child Mental Health 
Week 

Thursday 6th February- NSPCC Maths 
Morning/ Wear something green for a £1 

donation 

Friday 14th February- Finish for Half Term 

Monday 24th February- INSET 

Tuesday 25th February- Children return to 
school 

Wednesday 11th March- Parents’ Evening 
3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 12th March- Parents’ Evening 
3.30-5.00 and 6.00-7.00pm 

Wednesday 25th March- Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea 2.00-2.30pm KS1/ 2.30-
3.00pm KS2 (max 2 adults per family) 

Thursday 2nd April- Whole School Easter 
Celebration – 10am 

Friday 3rd April- Finish for Easter at 2pm 

 

Curriculum Award – Ethan for becoming more confident in class and really beginning to 
flourish in his writing 

Christian Value Certificate for Humility – Jack for always putting others first before himself and 
being a great friend in class  

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50 

 

 


